
PFC Bruce W. Carter MOH Young Marines
Training Location: Metropolitan Police Training Institute, Doral, Fl 33178

Mailing Address: 1000 West McNab Road, Sulte 149, Pompano Beach, Fl 33069

August 21,2023

MayorRex Hardin
City ofPompano Beach
100 WestAtlantic Boulevard,
Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Dear Mayor Rex Hardin:

RedRibbonWeekwilltakeplaceduringtheweekof23to310ctober2023 and the PFC Bruce W. Carter MOH Young
Marines are looking for your support in issuing a proclamation as we will be actively participating in this nationally
recognized illicit drug awareness event. You can assist us in publicizing and promoting this week by issuing a
proclamation that boldly declares our support and commitment in the fight against illegal drugs and those that promote
their use.

The mission ofthe Young Marines program is to develop good citizenship and promote a healthy, drug-free lifestyle in our
youth. DrugawarenessandeducationarevitalandkeyelementsintheYoung Marine's fightagainst illicitdrug use and
traffickinginourcommunities.Towinthiswarondrugs,wemustreducethedemandforillicitdrugsand one ofthe best
ways to accomplish this mission is through education and awareness. Red Ribbon Week is an excellent opportunity to
promoteillicitdrugAwarenessandwehopethatyouwilljoinwithusinthiscampaign.Young Marines vvill actively and
aggressively participate in the Red Ribbon Week campaign. Having our Mayor's support in this Young Marines project
will greatly assist us in getting our antidrug message out. In addition to showing your support with your proclamation,
your participation by wearing a red ribbon is even more important. Enclosed you will find red ribbons for you and some
ofyourstaff. Pleasewearyourribbon,showyoursupport,andlet's worktogetherto rid our communities ofillicitdrug
useandthosethattrafficandprofitfromthemTheYoungMarinesprogramishavingapositive impactin ouryouth and
our communities; we are developing responsible citizenship in our youth.

You will find a sample proclamation in word document form attached for your use.

Ifit is possible we would also like to receive the proclamation at a future City Council meeting for possible photo
opportunities to help us when completing our after action reports.

Should you have questions, feel free to call me at (954) 815-9850.

The Point ofContact and mailing address is as follows:

POC: Adjutant, Melissa Saur
Address: 1000 WestMcNab Road, Suite 149, Pompano Beach, Fl 33069
EMA1L: PFCBruceWCarterfSjYQiinginariiies.org

Sincerely yours,


